
 
 

 

STATEMENT OF MEDEL ON THE ELECTION OF DAVID SASSOLI AS 

PRESIDENT OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT 

 

MEDEL – Magistrats Européens pour la Démocratie et les Libertés, wishes to congratulate David 

Sassoli for his election as President of the European Parliament. 

MEDEL had the honour of hosting David Sassoli as speaker in the conference “IMMIGRATION 

POLICY – FOR A EUROPE OF RIGHTS AND SOLIDARITY”, organised in March 2019 in Rome, Italy. 

MEDEL is certain that in his new position, David Sassoli will promote the rights of immigrants 

and a humanitarian approach to the European Immigration Policy, in line with his intervention 

in Rome, and will be an advocate for protecting the Rule of Law in the European Union. 
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